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Product Information

Application WB, E
Primary Accession P53667/P53671
Reactivity Human
Clonality Monoclonal

Additional Information

Dilution WB~~1:1000 E~~N/A

Storage Conditions -20℃

Protein Information

Images

Whole cell lysates of HEK293 were separated by 10%
SDS-PAGE, and the membrane was blotted with
anti-LIMK-1/2 antibody. The HRP-conjugated Goat
anti-Mouse IgG(H + L) antibody was used to detect the
antibody. Lane 1: HEK293

Whole cell lysates of LN-18 were separated by 10%
SDS-PAGE, and the membrane was blotted with
anti-LIMK-1/2 antibody. The HRP-conjugated Goat
anti-Mouse IgG(H + L) antibody was used to detect the
antibody. Lane 1: LN-18
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Whole cell lysates of MDCK were separated by 10%
SDS-PAGE, and the membrane was blotted with
anti-LIMK-1/2 antibody. The HRP-conjugated Goat
anti-Mouse IgG(H + L) antibody was used to detect the
antibody. Lane 1: MDCK

Whole cell lysates of PC-12 were separated by 10%
SDS-PAGE, and the membrane was blotted with
anti-LIMK-1/2 antibody. The HRP-conjugated Goat
anti-Mouse IgG(H + L) antibody was used to detect the
antibody. Lane 1: PC-12

Whole cell lysates of HeLa were separated by 10%
SDS-PAGE, and the membrane was blotted with
anti-LIMK-1/2 antibody. The HRP-conjugated Goat
anti-Mouse IgG(H + L) antibody was used to detect the
antibody. Lane 1: HeLa

Whole cell lysates of HepG2 were separated by 10%
SDS-PAGE, and the membrane was blotted with
anti-LIMK-1/2 antibody. The HRP-conjugated Goat
anti-Mouse IgG(H + L) antibody was used to detect the
antibody. Lane 1: HepG2

Whole cell lysates of A549 were separated by 10%
SDS-PAGE, and the membrane was blotted with
anti-LIMK-1/2 antibody. The HRP-conjugated Goat
anti-Mouse IgG(H + L) antibody was used to detect the
antibody. Lane 1: A549
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